

Chesley Agricultural Society

P.O. Box 863, Chesley, Ontario NOG 1L0 Tel: (519) 387-4665 Email: chesleyagsociety@rogers.com

February 7, 2019

Municipality of Brockton P.O. Box 68 100 Scott Street Walkerton ON NOG 2V0 RECEIVED

FEB 12 2019

MANUCIPALITY OF BROCKTON

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for your generous donation in support of the 2018 Chesley Fall Fair. If you would like a receipt, please let me know if you would prefer it to be sent by email or letter. You can request it by using the email address listed above.

Sponsors such as your play a very important role in supporting the Fair which costs more than \$17,000 to put on. We always have a large number of exhibits and in 2018, we paid more than \$6,000 in prizes for all classes, including the horse show. In order to off-set these and other costs of the fair, we raise money throughout the year by producing two Country Music Jamborees and BBQs. At the Fair, we have a silent auction, a live auction of prize-winning baked goods and preserves, a food booth, bossy bingo and a 50-50 cash draw.

All of this could not be possible without your assistance and that of tremendous volunteers who work hard to bring the Fair to life!

We have begun to plan for the 2019 Fall Fair which will be held at the Chesley Community Centre on September 6th and 7th, 2019. Every year is a challenge to raise the funds needed to make our fair a success, and we hope that we can count on your continued support again this year.

You will be acknowledged as a Donor to our 2018 Fall Fair in our Fair Book for 2019, which will be printed at the end of April, 2019.

Thank you for your support of the Chesley Fall Fair.

Sincerely,

Louise Ahrens, Secretary-Treasurer, Chesley AG Society



Paisley Agricultural Society

1514 Concession 8, RR 3 Paisley, Ontario N0G 2N0 519-353-5664 paisleyfair@yahoo.ca



February 22, 2019

Municipality of Brockton P.O. Box 68 100 Scott Street Walkerton, ON NoG 2Vo

Dear Mayor Peabody & Councillors;

2018 was a successful and enjoyable year for the Paisley Fall Fair! We are anticipating 2019 to be even better and plans are underway to make it happen! Year after year we continue to 'celebrate agricultural traditions' because we know our country fair significantly impacts the village of Paisley and surrounding communities. We also believe it is truly valuable to share the rural lifestyle, heritage & traditions with visitors from a wider surrounding area.

For 163 years now, our dedicated volunteers and our valuable sponsorship program have allowed the fair to grow and become uniquely educational and highly entertaining for visitors of all ages. We are very grateful for your support in 2018 of \$300 for our Paisley Fall Fair and would like to request your continued support for 2019. We acknowledge that many ask for donations and assistance from your organization which is why we deeply appreciate your consideration. We hope that you will attend the fair to see your sponsorship money at work and to experience firsthand what it feels like to be a part of making a valuable & memorable difference in the community.

Our theme this year is 'Blue Jeans & Country Dreams' which brings visions of denim, scuffed cowboy boots, worn cowboy hats, red checked bandanas along with country music under a wide-open sky. Dreaming of freshly baked bread and cookies on a red checkered table cloth spread at the side of a freshly seeded field... ahhh! Don't forget the plaid farmer's shirt! You can follow our fair through our website: www.paisleyfair.com or our Facebook page: Paisley Agricultural Society! Our Exhibitor Prize Books will be out in May. Opening Ceremonies will be Saturday Evening, 7 pm at the Palace on September 7, 2019 with the Main Fair Day on September 8, 2019. See you at the fair!!!

Sincerely, Bernue Marximma

Robert Fullerton

Paisley Fair Fundraising Chairperson

Celebrating Agricultural Traditions